
From: Riversof Worldus <rowfoundation@gmail.com> 
Date: Sun, Jan 9, 2022 at 8:59 AM 
Subject: Re: Hello from Subijoy - visiting India-  
To: ROW-gmail <rowfoundation@gmail.com>, ..... 
 

Hello from North India - New Delhi, Rishikesh, Uttarakhand, Dehradun area.... 
Visited the Ganges River in Rishikesh area (part of the headwaters of the Ganges). See a picture 
from there.. 

 
The water clarity and TDS (Total Dissolved Solids) plus Dissolved Oxygen etc. were measured by our 
Rivers of the World (https://rowfoundation.org) team and they were all quite good (NTU 5.0, TDS 80.0 
ppm, DO ~6.0 ). 
 
We (3-Engineers and one Water Scientist) take off Jan 10th until Jan 16th by road along the Yamuna 
River for a 882 KM R/T study of the STPs (Sewage Treatment Plants)  and WQ (water quality) of the 
Yamuna River from New Delhi area all the way to the Chambal River confluence in Madhya Pradesh 
(441 KM -one way), covering small towns (Gokul, Goverdhan etc.) plus Mathura,Vrindavan, Agra 

Kalyanpur, Etawah etc. by road (car) walk, boat etc. as needed.  
 
Attached pdf shows our path of travel and a few overnight stopping points. 
 
Sorry that I won't be able to attend this meeting.  Keep me posted. 
I plan to be in India until the end of April, 2022. 
 
Regards, 
 
Subijoy 
 
Subijoy Dutta, P.E., Founding Director 
Rivers of the World (ROW) Foundation 
https://rowfoundation.org  
Crofton, MD 21114 USA: +1 4103531987 
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